City and Borough of Whangell

Public Notice

The Wrangell F’Ianning and Zoning Commission will hold their regular meeting on
Thursday April 9, 2015 at 7.00pm in the Assembly Chamber. The following public
hearings will be held:

1. Vacation of a portion of Silvernail Work Road adjacent to Lot C, Bay Company
Replat, zoned Waterfront Development, requested by David Powell, manager of
Bay Company, owned by Chet and Bejay Powell.

2. Vacation of Silvernail Work Road through the Marine Service Yard adjacent o
Lot 4BB-1, W.S.1 SUBD li Subdivision, from the fenced entrance behind City
Market to Front Street, zoned Waterfront Development, requested by the Port
Commission.

3. Variance Permit application for a 0' Back Yard setback for a chicken coop on Lot
20A replat Oliver Subdivision, Zoned Single Family Residential Requested by
Thomas Roland.

The meeting is open to the public and everyone is welcome to attend.

KSTK: please announce thru 04/09/15
GCI: please run thru 04/09/15
Sentinel: Please post 04/09/15



